
Special Thanks 
 
 

The members of the Natural Resource Inventory 
Steering Committee wish to express  

special appreciation to 
 
 

Shelley Hadfield 
for her expertise and effort in producing the maps contained in this report 

 
 

Kimball Union Academy 
for our use of the Technology Lab and the assistance of its staff 

 


